
 

Gwladys Street CP & Nursery School     

News Letter 24th May 2024 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
I can't believe where this half term has gone - it has flown by!  We have had a 
lovely week in school.  Wednesday was incredibly busy as pupils in Nursery and  
Reception had a visit from Acorn Farm and Y2 and Y4 had workshops delivered by 
Chester Zoo.  The children (and staff) loved seeing the animals from the farm 
and our visitors included goats, sheep, chickens, a duck, a rabbit and a rat!  Y2 
and Y4 have also visited the zoo today and had an amazing, but tiring time! 
We have a committed small group of parents/carers who attend our Wednesday 
morning  
Toddler Group and next term we will be moving the group back over to the main 
school so that the children can access the sensory room again. We would love to 
see some new participants and all are welcome! 
After the holidays, Y1 will have their end of year statutory Phonics Screening 
Check pupils need to be in school every day.  There is a limited period of time in 
which pupils can take the check.  Y2's who did not achieve the check will also be 
involved in a 're-sit'.  
Y4 will have their statutory multiplication check during the first two weeks back 
after the  
holiday so if you want to keep your child busy in the holidays, get practicing those 
times tables and make full use of our 'Timetable Rockstars' app.   
Thank you for your continued support over the past term and I hope that you all 
have a relaxing holiday/half term.   
Best wishes, Ms Booth 
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In June Year 4 pupils will take part in the Statutory  
Multiplication Check.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This check is against times tables up to 12 x 12.    
Please support your child at home by accessing Times Table Rock 

Stars where your child's class teacher has assigned appropriate times tables for them to 
work on.  In school, your child will also work on their  

tables ready for June.  
If you have any questions regarding the check, please speak to your child's class 

teacher.  
Please click here to view Parents information pack 

Children return to school Monday 3rd June 2024 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents


 

 

 Attendance Matters 
 

 

 

Whole School Target: 97% -  

This week’s Whole school attendance: 92.5% 
 

 

 

 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am 
each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in 

a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, 

Class      Attendance %     Position 

China   98%     1st  

New Zealand 97.4%    2nd 

Morocco  97.3%    3rd 

Chile   97.3%    3rd 

Russia   97%     5th 

Ladybirds   96%     6th 

Australia  93.1%    7th 

Germany  93%     7th 

Caterpillars  92%     9th 

India   90.3%    10th 

Costa Rica  90%      11th 

Japan   90%     11th 

Butterflies  87%     13th 

Kenya    85.3%    14th 

France   84.9%    15th 

 

Classes  

New Zealand 

and  

China 

who are our  

Attendance winners 

this week.  

To the 372 children 

who had 100% 

attendance this 

week. 

 

 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds 

France            

Germany 

Australia 

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Sophie H & Oaklyn H 

Hakan HN 

Isabelle D 

Charlie B 

Harvey S 

Rim S 

Cody H 

Liam Q 

Sophia C 

Alyssa JF 

Scarlett D 

Ave-Jean G 

Jacob G 

Sienna 

Nicholas M 

T E A M 

EYFS/ KS1  New Zealand KS2  China 



Year 2’s Busy Week 

This week we have had lots of exciting activities happening in Year 2. We have 
had 2 workshops from Chester Zoo in preparation for our school trip this Friday 

exploring how we can create a better  
environment for native wildlife. We are all very excited to visit Chester Zoo on Fri-
day! In PE we have been playing Boccia to show off our throwing skills we have 
been learning over the last few weeks in our PE lessons. In Computing we have 

been creating our own Inventions to  
include Inputs and Outputs, we watched Wallace and Gromit to gain some inspi-

ration for our designs.  



 Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

Mon Forest School 

EYFS 

 

Grammer Club Yr6 

Choir Club 

Mindfulness 

Tue  Morning Maths Club 

Yr6 

Wed 
 

 

 
 

 

EITC Football Yr5 

Reading Club Yr6 

Thur 
Gardening Club 

Phonics Club 

Girls Football 

YR6 
Morning Maths Club  

Homework Club  

Digital Video Editing  
 

Fri Multi Sports 

Club 

 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Monday:  
New Zealand 

Year 5 swimming  
Tuesday:   
 Australia  
Costa Rica 

Wednesday:  
France  

 Morocco 
Year 6 

 Thursday:  
                         Germany 

Chile 
Friday:  
Kenya 

 

 

 

All children must wear their PE kit 

to school on their PE day. 



For Mental Health and  
Wellbeing 

Crisis Care line 
*Families/Professionals can call: 0151 293 
3577 or 0151 282 4724 or freephone 0808 196 
3550.       
*Email: CrisisCare@alderhey.nhs.uk 
*General enquiries:  0151 293 3662 
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-
young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-
support/ 
 SHOUT (Alder Hey)   
A free, confidential, 24/7 text message sup-
port service for any CYP who is feeling over-
whelmed or struggling to cope. 
To start a conversation text the 
word  GREEN  to 85258 
More info here:  
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/reach-out/ 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO 
Lily S 

Daisy K 
Ava G 

India W 
Dominion S 
Zackery S 
Richard S 
Nicholas F 
Savannah H 

Tia S 
Kenya W 

Isabelle D 

Please click here to view term dates for the next school year. 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9saXZlcnBvb2xjYW1ocy51czEyLmxpc3QtbWFuYWdlLmNvbS90cmFjay9jbGljaz91PTI5ZDA2MTcyYTU2NmE3YTA2MmM4YzRiMDEmaWQ9NzIwZWY5MTJjMyZlPTU4YWU5ZjgyMTY=&i=NWVjZTgwODQxZGFkMGQwZTJiN2UxYjI3&t=enA0dlNBQ1Vl
mailto:CrisisCare@alderhey.nhs.uk
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/reach-out/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/events/tags/aces/
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Term-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Term-Dates-2023-24.pdf


 

https://merseyplay.com/may-half-term-eat-to-meet/
https://mcusercontent.com/324ac5731eb9f0525ea588dba/files/e1642f14-fbde-63e5-e24b-dda0e44a3e8b/LIVERPOOL_Summer_2_Half_Term_Newsletter_2024.pdf
https://mailchi.mp/78aff67aba7e/announcement-enjoy-matilda-the-musical-this-may-14171073?e=de58e20b39



